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Aperitivo with HWS students

GLi is organizing an aperitivo for our HWS students as part of their study abroad program activities in
Rome. During the aperitivo, the HWS students will meet Italian students who study in Rome. Students
will first meet at Via Giulia 130 and then head over to the aperitivo. The aperitivo will be from 17 to
19.
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